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        September 12, 2014 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians: 

Welcome back to an exciting school year. 

Our first event is our Back to School Night, which will be held on Wednesday, September 17, from 4:00 

pm to 7:30 pm.   You will follow your child’s schedule and have an opportunity to meet their teachers. 

The schedule will be: 

 

When? Activity Where? 

4:00 – 4:30 Parent Muster and Orientation 
PTA Sign-Up 
PupilPath Workshop Sign-Up 

Lobby and Auditorium 

4:45 – 6:45 Follow your child’s schedule Classrooms throughout the 
building 

6:00 – 6:30 Senior (12th Graders) Parent Meeting Auditorium 

6:45 – 7:30 Informal Teacher Meetings Classrooms throughout the 
building 

6:45 – 7:15 9th Grade Parent Meeting Auditorium 

 

The activities this evening will help you understand what your child’s school day is like.  School is a 

partnership between students, families and the school staff.  We look forward to working together to 

help your child succeed. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Ben Sherman 
Principal 


